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Hello and good day,

I am an avid off road enthusiast utilizing public lands for OHV recreation at least 2 weekends a month, and as such am concerned
that the proposed projects could affect the ever shrinking legal areas for me to use my 4x4. I urge the planning committee of this
project to take the needs of the current users of these public lands into account while reviewing the project, and the losses of legal
recreation area for the OHV community.

Thank you.

-Bryan J Bennett



